
 

 

  Friday 20th June 2025 

 

 

Ukulele Performance 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know, we have been working really hard in Year 4 learning how to play the Ukulele as part of our 

First Access in Music. We are sadly coming to the end of our time and would like to invite you to a 

performance to showcase our Ukulele skills. 

 

Our performance will be on Wednesday 2nd July 2025.  Kestrels class performance will be at 1.30pm till 

2pm and Owls will be 2.15pm till 2.45pm.   

 

Please complete the short link below, to confirm if you are or are not attending. 

 

https://forms.gle/F1USRpwerWc8ywfc7 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office  

 

Kind regards 
 

Willow Primary School    

 

 

https://forms.gle/F1USRpwerWc8ywfc7

